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  A Semantic Wiki-based Platform for IT Service
Management Kleiner, Frank,2015-02-25
  Knowledge Management 2.0: Organizational Models
and Enterprise Strategies Boughzala,
Imed,2011-09-30 In the last few years, knowledge
management practices have evolved in
organizations. The introduction of Web 2.0
technologies has encouraged new methods of
information usage and knowledge sharing, which are
frequently used by employees who already rely on
these Web 2.0 technologies in their personal
lives. Knowledge Management 2.0: Organizational
Models and Enterprise Strategies provides an
overview of theoretical and empirical research on
knowledge management generation in the Web 2.0
age. Research in this book highlights knowledge
management evolution with a global focus and
investigates the impact knowledge management 2.0
has on business models, enterprise governance and
strategies, human resources, and IT design,
implementation, and appropriation in
organizations.
  Row-Level Security in Power BI Reza
Rad,2019-12-16 I have been writing and presenting
about Row-Level Security in Power BI for many
years. Through the comments and feedback I got
from my presentations and articles, I felt a need
for a place to have everything gathered in one
place. The lack of a book that explains everything
about the current subject motivated me to end up
gathering all my articles in this book. The result
is what you are reading. Row-Level Security in
Power BI is not about sharing your content. It is,
on the other hand, about sharing the same content
with a different audience in the way that they see
different views of the data. They will have
different access to the data. Some of them might
see the entire data, and some others might see
part of the data that they are authorized to see.
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Instead of creating multiple reports with the same
format, fields, calculations, and visualizations,
and only making them different in filtering, the
correct way to do it is through row-level
security. This will make sure you have the maximum
consistency and minimum maintenance for your Power
BI project. This is not a book about theories.
This is a hands-on book. There are tons of demos
and examples with the code samples that you can
try. You will learn through this book, what is
row-level security. You will learn different types
of security and patterns in which you will see the
most common challenges for implementing the
security and the solution to save them. The book
starts with the basics of row-level security, then
you will learn about static vs. dynamic row-level
security. You will learn patterns such as everyone
see their own data, but the manager sees a
different view or users and profiles for branch
managers. Or the organizational hierarchy, or even
the many-to-many relationship challenge of row-
level security etc. through this book. This book
is not about how to create a report, build a
visualization, connect to a dataset, or set up a
gateway. If you want to learn those, I do
recommend reading my other book: Power BI online
book, from Rookie to Rock Star.
  The Impact of ICT on Work Jungwoo Lee,2015-10-23
This edited volume presents current perspectives
on the innovative use of Information and
Communication Technologies (ICT) as an integral
part of the changing nature of work. The
individual chapters address a number of key
concepts such as telecommuting, alternative work
arrangements, job crafting, gamification and new
work skills, supplemented by a range of examples
and supporting case studies. The Impact of ICT on
Work offers a valuable resource for business
practitioners and academics in the areas of
information systems, as well as for human



4

resources managers. The book will also be useful
in advanced graduate classes dealing with the
social and business impacts of information and
communication technologies.
  The New Normal in IT Gregory S. Smith,2022-02-23
Learn how IT leaders are adapting to the new
reality of life during and after COVID-19 COVID-19
has caused fundamental shifts in attitudes around
remote and office work. And in The New Normal in
IT: How the Global Pandemic Changed Information
Technology Forever, internationally renowned IT
executive Gregory S. Smith explains how and why
companies today are shedding corporate office
locations and reducing office footprints. You'll
learn about how companies realized the value of
information technology and a distributed workforce
and what that means for IT professionals going
forward. The book offers insightful lessons
regarding: How to best take advantage of remote
collaboration and hybrid remote/office workforces
How to implement updated risk mitigation
strategies and disaster recovery planning and
testing to shield your organization from worst
case scenarios How today's CIOs and CTOs adapt
their IT governance frameworks to meet new
challenges, including cybersecurity risks The New
Normal in IT is an indispensable resource for IT
professionals, executives, graduate technology
management students, and managers in any industry.
It's also a must-read for anyone interested in the
impact that COVID-19 had, and continues to have,
on the information technology industry.
  How Cybersecurity Really Works Sam
Grubb,2021-06-15 Cybersecurity for Beginners is an
engaging introduction to the field of
cybersecurity. You'll learn how attackers operate,
as well as how to defend yourself and
organizations against online attacks. You don’t
need a technical background to understand core
cybersecurity concepts and their practical
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applications – all you need is this book. It
covers all the important stuff and leaves out the
jargon, giving you a broad view of how specific
attacks work and common methods used by online
adversaries, as well as the controls and
strategies you can use to defend against them.
Each chapter tackles a new topic from the ground
up, such as malware or social engineering, with
easy-to-grasp explanations of the technology at
play and relatable, real-world examples. Hands-on
exercises then turn the conceptual knowledge
you’ve gained into cyber-savvy skills that will
make you safer at work and at home. You’ll explore
various types of authentication (and how they can
be broken), ways to prevent infections from
different types of malware, like worms and
viruses, and methods for protecting your cloud
accounts from adversaries who target web apps.
You’ll also learn how to: • Use command-line tools
to see information about your computer and network
• Analyze email headers to detect phishing
attempts • Open potentially malicious documents in
a sandbox to safely see what they do • Set up your
operating system accounts, firewalls, and router
to protect your network • Perform a SQL injection
attack by targeting an intentionally vulnerable
website • Encrypt and hash your files In addition,
you’ll get an inside look at the roles and
responsibilities of security professionals, see
how an attack works from a cybercriminal’s
viewpoint, and get first-hand experience
implementing sophisticated cybersecurity measures
on your own devices.
  Hands-On Microsoft Windows Server 2019 Jason
Eckert,2020-07-17 Eckert's HANDS-ON MICROSOFT
WINDOWS SERVER 2019 equips you with a solid
foundation in basic server administration -- no
prior experience required. It empowers you with
the knowledge to manage servers on small to large
networks and maximize Windows Server 2019
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administration. Using a logical topic flow and
step-by-step exercises, it delivers thorough
coverage of core Windows Server 2019 features. You
will learn how to deploy Windows Server 2019 in a
variety of different environments -- including
those that rely on virtualization and containers -
- and how to configure and manage server storage,
troubleshoot performance issues and work with
common Windows Server technologies and network
services, such as Active Directory, DNS, DHCP,
IPAM, file sharing, printing and remote access.
Numerous hands-on projects and MindTap activities
enable you to put what you learn into real-world
practice.
  Autotools, 2nd Edition John Calcote,2019-11-05
The long awaited update to the practitioner's
guide to GNU Autoconf, Automake, and Libtool The
GNU Autotools make it easy for developers to
create software that is portable across many Unix-
like operating systems, and even Windows. Although
the Autotools are used by thousands of open source
software packages, they have a notoriously steep
learning curve. Autotools is the first book to
offer programmers a tutorial-based guide to the
GNU build system. Author John Calcote begins with
an overview of high-level concepts and a hands-on
tour of the philosophy and design of the
Autotools. He then tackles more advanced details,
like using the M4 macro processor with Autoconf,
extending the framework provided by Automake, and
building Java and C# sources. He concludes with
solutions to frequent problems encountered by
Autotools users. This thoroughly revised second
edition has been updated to cover the latest
versions of the Autotools. It includes five new
chapters on topics like pkg-config, unit and
integration testing with Autotest,
internationalizing with GNU tools, the portability
of gnulib, and using the Autotools with Windows.
As with the first edition, you'll focus on two
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projects: Jupiter, a simple Hello, world! program,
and FLAIM, an existing, complex open source effort
containing four separate but interdependent
projects. Follow along as the author takes
Jupiter's build system from a basic makefile to a
full-fledged Autotools project, and then as he
converts the FLAIM projects from complex, hand-
coded makefiles to the powerful and flexible GNU
build system. Learn how to: Master the Autotools
build system to maximize your software's
portability Generate Autoconf configuration
scripts to simplify the compilation process
Produce portable makefiles with Automake Build
cross-platform software libraries with Libtool
Write your own Autoconf macros This detailed
introduction to the GNU Autotools is indispensable
for developers and programmers looking to gain a
deeper understanding of this complex suite of
tools. Stop fighting against the system and make
sense of it all with the second edition of
Autotools!
  Cyber Security: Issues and Current Trends Nitul
Dutta,Nilesh Jadav,Sudeep Tanwar,Hiren Kumar Deva
Sarma,Emil Pricop,2021-10-30 This book presents
various areas related to cybersecurity. Different
techniques and tools used by cyberattackers to
exploit a system are thoroughly discussed and
analyzed in their respective chapters. The content
of the book provides an intuition of various
issues and challenges of cybersecurity that can
help readers to understand and have awareness
about it. It starts with a very basic introduction
of security, its varied domains, and its
implications in any working organization;
moreover, it will talk about the risk factor of
various attacks and threats. The concept of
privacy and anonymity has been taken into
consideration in consecutive chapters. Various
topics including, The Onion Router (TOR) and other
anonymous services, are precisely discussed with a
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practical approach. Further, chapters to learn the
importance of preventive measures such as
intrusion detection system (IDS) are also covered.
Due to the existence of severe cyberattacks,
digital forensics is a must for investigating the
crime and to take precautionary measures for the
future occurrence of such attacks. A detailed
description of cyberinvestigation is covered in a
chapter to get readers acquainted with the need
and demands. This chapter deals with evidence
collection from the victim's device and the system
that has importance in the context of an
investigation. Content covered in all chapters is
foremost and reported in the current trends in
several journals and cybertalks. The proposed book
is helpful for any reader who is using a computer
or any such electronic gadget in their daily
routine. The content of the book is prepared to
work as a resource to any undergraduate and
graduate-level student to get aware about the
concept of cybersecurity, various cyberattacks,
and threats in the security. In addition to that,
it aimed at assisting researchers and developers
to build a strong foundation for security
provisioning in any newer technology which they
are developing.
  Social Content Marketing for Entrepreneurs James
M. Barry,2014-12-30 This book will provide a
practical overview of how digital content, social
media, and search engine optimization work
together in driving website traf c and sales
leads. The goal is to educate readers on the new
mindset and social tech-nologies required to drive
this traffic in a timely and non-intrusive way.
Readers will benefit from a comprehensive but
succinct overview of how social networking, search
friendly blogging, trustworthy content,
contextually-targeted online campaigns, and mobile
marketing techniques are trans-forming companies
that embrace inbound marketing. Unlike books that
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cover social media one platform or technology at a
time, Social Content Marketing for Entrepreneurs
is organized for readers to master elements of
strategy in the order of their implementation. In
so doing, it will help order the steps of
professionals in the midst of launching new
digital marketing initiatives as well as students
tasked with completing social media marketing
plans.
  Metasploit Penetration Testing Cookbook Abhinav
Singh,Nipun Jaswal,Monika Agarwal,Daniel
Teixeira,2018-02-26 Over 100 recipes for
penetration testing using Metasploit and virtual
machines Key Features Special focus on the latest
operating systems, exploits, and penetration
testing techniques Learn new anti-virus evasion
techniques and use Metasploit to evade
countermeasures Automate post exploitation with
AutoRunScript Exploit Android devices, record
audio and video, send and read SMS, read call
logs, and much more Build and analyze Metasploit
modules in Ruby Integrate Metasploit with other
penetration testing tools Book Description
Metasploit is the world's leading penetration
testing tool and helps security and IT
professionals find, exploit, and validate
vulnerabilities. Metasploit allows penetration
testing automation, password auditing, web
application scanning, social engineering, post
exploitation, evidence collection, and reporting.
Metasploit's integration with InsightVM (or
Nexpose), Nessus, OpenVas, and other vulnerability
scanners provides a validation solution that
simplifies vulnerability prioritization and
remediation reporting. Teams can collaborate in
Metasploit and present their findings in
consolidated reports. In this book, you will go
through great recipes that will allow you to start
using Metasploit effectively. With an ever
increasing level of complexity, and covering
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everything from the fundamentals to more advanced
features in Metasploit, this book is not just for
beginners but also for professionals keen to
master this awesome tool. You will begin by
building your lab environment, setting up
Metasploit, and learning how to perform
intelligence gathering, threat modeling,
vulnerability analysis, exploitation, and post
exploitation—all inside Metasploit. You will learn
how to create and customize payloads to evade
anti-virus software and bypass an organization's
defenses, exploit server vulnerabilities, attack
client systems, compromise mobile phones, automate
post exploitation, install backdoors, run
keyloggers, highjack webcams, port public exploits
to the framework, create your own modules, and
much more. What you will learn Set up a complete
penetration testing environment using Metasploit
and virtual machines Master the world's leading
penetration testing tool and use it in
professional penetration testing Make the most of
Metasploit with PostgreSQL, importing scan
results, using workspaces, hosts, loot, notes,
services, vulnerabilities, and exploit results Use
Metasploit with the Penetration Testing Execution
Standard methodology Use MSFvenom efficiently to
generate payloads and backdoor files, and create
shellcode Leverage Metasploit's advanced options,
upgrade sessions, use proxies, use Meterpreter
sleep control, and change timeouts to be stealthy
Who this book is for If you are a Security
professional or pentester and want to get into
vulnerability exploitation and make the most of
the Metasploit framework, then this book is for
you. Some prior understanding of penetration
testing and Metasploit is required.
  Hacking Alex Wagner,2020-01-27 In order to
understand hackers and protect the network
infrastructure you must think like a hacker in
today's expansive and eclectic internet and you
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must understand that nothing is fully secured.This
book will focus on some of the most dangerous
hacker tools that are favourite of both, White Hat
and Black Hat hackers.If you attempt to use any of
the tools discussed in this book on a network
without being authorized and you disturb or damage
any systems, that would be considered illegal
black hat hacking. So, I would like to encourage
all readers to deploy any tool described in this
book for WHITE HAT USE ONLY.The focus of this book
will be to introduce some of the best well known
software that you can use for free of charge,
furthermore where to find them, how to access
them, and finally in every chapter you will find
demonstrated examples step-by-step.Your reading of
this book will boost your knowledge on what is
possible in today's hacking world and help you to
become an Ethical Hacker.BUY THIS BOOK NOW AND GET
STARTED TODAY!IN THIS BOOK YOU WILL LEARN: -Common
mobile platform terminologies-Attack Vectors &
Countermeasures-How to Install Android in Hyper-V-
Android Architecture-Android Hardware Function
Basics-Android Root Level Access-How to Root
Android Devices-Android Attack Types-Securing
Android Devices-IOS Architecture Basics-IOS
Hardware Security-IOS App Security-IOS Jailbreak
Types-IOS Jailbreaking-Securing IOS Devices-
Windows Phone Architecture-BlackBerry
Architecture-Mobile Device Management-Security
Recommendations-Spiceworks & Solarwinds-Malware &
Spyware on IOS-Malware & Spyware on Android and
much more...BUY THIS BOOK NOW AND GET STARTED
TODAY!
  Autotools John Calcote,2010-07-15 The GNU
Autotools make it easy for developers to create
software that is portable across many Unix-like
operating systems. Although the Autotools are used
by thousands of open source software packages,
they have a notoriously steep learning curve. And
good luck to the beginner who wants to find
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anything beyond a basic reference work online.
Autotools is the first book to offer programmers a
tutorial-based guide to the GNU build system.
Author John Calcote begins with an overview of
high-level concepts and a quick hands-on tour of
the philosophy and design of the Autotools. He
then tackles more advanced details, like using the
M4 macro processor with Autoconf, extending the
framework provided by Automake, and building Java
and C# sources. He concludes the book with
detailed solutions to the most frequent problems
encountered by first-time Autotools users. You'll
learn how to: –Master the Autotools build system
to maximize your software's portability –Generate
Autoconf configuration scripts to simplify the
compilation process –Produce portable makefiles
with Automake –Build cross-platform software
libraries with Libtool –Write your own Autoconf
macros Autotools focuses on two projects: Jupiter,
a simple Hello, world! program, and FLAIM, an
existing, complex open source effort containing
four separate but interdependent subprojects.
Follow along as the author takes Jupiter's build
system from a basic makefile to a full-fledged
Autotools project, and then as he converts the
FLAIM projects from complex hand-coded makefiles
to the powerful and flexible GNU build system.
  Adobe GoLive 5.0 ,2000 A guide to GoLive 5.0.
This book helps readers learn the features of
GoLive 5.0. It covers toolbars, palettes, site
management tools, layout design, and more. It is
useful to beginning to intermediate level course
in Computer Graphics, Web Graphics, Graphic
Design, Digital Imaging, or Visual Communications
that uses Adobe software applications.
  CISSP: Certified Information Systems Security
Professional Study Guide James Michael Stewart,Ed
Tittel,Mike Chapple,2011-01-13 Totally updated for
2011, here's the ultimate study guide for the
CISSP exam Considered the most desired
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certification for IT security professionals, the
Certified Information Systems Security
Professional designation is also a career-booster.
This comprehensive study guide covers every aspect
of the 2011 exam and the latest revision of the
CISSP body of knowledge. It offers advice on how
to pass each section of the exam and features
expanded coverage of biometrics, auditing and
accountability, software security testing, and
other key topics. Included is a CD with two full-
length, 250-question sample exams to test your
progress. CISSP certification identifies the
ultimate IT security professional; this complete
study guide is fully updated to cover all the
objectives of the 2011 CISSP exam Provides in-
depth knowledge of access control, application
development security, business continuity and
disaster recovery planning, cryptography,
Information Security governance and risk
management, operations security, physical
(environmental) security, security architecture
and design, and telecommunications and network
security Also covers legal and regulatory
investigation and compliance Includes two practice
exams and challenging review questions on the CD
Professionals seeking the CISSP certification will
boost their chances of success with CISSP:
Certified Information Systems Security
Professional Study Guide, 5th Edition.
  The Corporate Directory, 1990 Joanne Duchez,S.
David Hicks,1989-12-01
  Deviant Globalization Nils Gilman,Jesse
Goldhammer,Steven Weber,2011-03-24 >
  Digital Forensics with Open Source Tools Cory
Altheide,Harlan Carvey,2011-03-29 Digital
Forensics with Open Source Tools is the definitive
book on investigating and analyzing computer
systems and media using open source tools. The
book is a technical procedural guide, and explains
the use of open source tools on Mac, Linux and
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Windows systems as a platform for performing
computer forensics. Both well-known and novel
forensic methods are demonstrated using command-
line and graphical open source computer forensic
tools for examining a wide range of target systems
and artifacts. Written by world-renowned forensic
practitioners, this book uses the most current
examination and analysis techniques in the field.
It consists of 9 chapters that cover a range of
topics such as the open source examination
platform; disk and file system analysis; Windows
systems and artifacts; Linux systems and
artifacts; Mac OS X systems and artifacts;
Internet artifacts; and automating analysis and
extending capabilities. The book lends itself to
use by students and those entering the field who
do not have means to purchase new tools for
different investigations. This book will appeal to
forensic practitioners from areas including
incident response teams and computer forensic
investigators; forensic technicians from legal,
audit, and consulting firms; and law enforcement
agencies. Written by world-renowned forensic
practitioners Details core concepts and techniques
of forensic file system analysis Covers analysis
of artifacts from the Windows, Mac, and Linux
operating systems
  Cyber Resilience of Systems and Networks
Alexander Kott,Igor Linkov,2018-05-30 This book
introduces fundamental concepts of cyber
resilience, drawing expertise from academia,
industry, and government. Resilience is defined as
the ability to recover from or easily adjust to
shocks and stresses. Unlike the concept of
security - which is often and incorrectly
conflated with resilience -- resilience refers to
the system's ability to recover or regenerate its
performance after an unexpected impact produces a
degradation in its performance. A clear
understanding of distinction between security,
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risk and resilience is important for developing
appropriate management of cyber threats. The book
presents insightful discussion of the most current
technical issues in cyber resilience, along with
relevant methods and procedures. Practical aspects
of current cyber resilience practices and
techniques are described as they are now, and as
they are likely to remain in the near term. The
bulk of the material is presented in the book in a
way that is easily accessible to non-specialists.
Logical, consistent, and continuous discourse
covering all key topics relevant to the field will
be of use as teaching material as well as source
of emerging scholarship in the field. A typical
chapter provides introductory, tutorial-like
material, detailed examples, in-depth elaboration
of a selected technical approach, and a concise
summary of key ideas.
  Microsoft Windows User Experience ,1999 It also
includes information about supporting
international users and users with disabilities.--
BOOK JACKET.
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